COLLEGE ?ONGO BETI

	R	ASSESSM	MENT	SUBJECT	CLASS	COEFFICIENT	
024 / 2025 N		N° 5		ANGLAIS	2NDE AE/C	3/4	٠.
tudents name :	,					*	
Competence: Us	ing language t	o talk media	and con	nmunication	*.		
Appreciation of	competence / N	Mark range			•	·	
0 - 10 /20	11-14 /20		DURAT	TION		15- 17 /20	18- 20
Not acquired	On going a	cquisation	2 HOU	RS		CompetenceAcquired	Expert
		-	}		• .		1
			1	····		**************************************	
<u> </u>							
Name of parent/	guidance						·
Date							
Observation				tel	<u></u>		
,		•					
INSTRUCTION	S: No cancella	ation, no use	of penc	il. no use of ex	tra sheets. use	blue or black pen only,	na copy work.
	or the current	201011, 210 02:50	_		•	-	, по сору посы.
Answer all four :	sections; any s	ection left u	nanswer	ed will lead to	a reduction of r	nark.	
					a reduction of <i>t</i>	nark.	
Answer all four secTION A:					a reduction of r	nark.	
SECTION A:	EVALUAT	ION OF I			a reduction of I	nark.	er - A
SECTION A:	EVALUAT	TON OF F 0 marks)	RESOU	IRCE		, we by	,
SECTION A:	EVALUAT	TON OF F 0 marks)	RESOU	IRCE			* · · · · *
SECTION A: TASK 1 GRA I. Complete the	EVALUAT AMMAR (19 he dialogue	TON OF I 0 marks) with the r	RESOU	IRCE opropriate w	ord from the	e box. (5 marks)	* * * *
SECTION A:	EVALUAT AMMAR (10 he dialogue	TON OF F 0 marks)	RESOU	IRCE	ord from the	, we by	F
SECTION A: TASK 1 GRA I. Complete the comple	EVALUAT AMMAR (10 he dialogue it,. is,	TON OF I marks) with the r because	RESOU nost ap	RCE opropriate w but,. the,	ord from the	e box. (5 marks)	******
TASK 1 GRA I. Complete the complete of the com	EVALUAT AMMAR (10 he dialogue it,. is, n! I see you l	TON OF F marks) with the n because have a new	nost ap	RCE opropriate w but, the,	ord from the my,	e box. (5 marks) me)	X
SECTION A: TASK 1 GRA I. Complete the comple	EVALUAT AMMAR (10 he dialogue it,. is, n! I see you l	TON OF F marks) with the n because have a new	nost ap	RCE opropriate w but, the,	ord from the my,	e box. (5 marks)	ı y.
SECTION A: TASK 1 GRA I. Complete the comple	EVALUAT AMMAR (10 he dialogue it,. is, n! I see you b	TON OF I marks) with the n because have a new	nost ap e, l phone.	PRCE Opropriate we but, the, ave it to me	ord from the my,	e box. (5 marks) me)	y.
SECTION A: TASK 1 GRA I. Complete the complete of the complete	EVALUAT AMMAR (10 he dialogue it,. is, n! I see you b	TON OF F marks) with the n because have a new br	nost ap e, l phone. other ga	Propriate we but, the, ave it to me _ very beau	ord from the my, tiful.	e box. (5 marks) me) my birthda	ı y.
SECTION A: TASK 1 GRA I. Complete the comple	EVALUAT AMMAR (10 he dialogue it,. is, n! I see you b	TON OF F marks) with the n because have a new br	nost ap e, l phone. other ga	Propriate we but, the, ave it to me _ very beau	ord from the my, tiful.	e box. (5 marks) me) my birthda	ı y.
SECTION A: TASK 1 GRA I. Complete the complete of the complete	EVALUAT AMMAR (10 he dialogue it, is, n! I see you b	TON OF I marks) with the n because have a new br	nost ap e, l phone other ga	Propriate we but, the, ave it to me _ very beau	ord from the my, tiful.	e box. (5 marks) me) my birthda	y.
SECTION A: TASK 1 GRA I. Complete the comple	EVALUAT AMMAR (10 he dialogue it,. is, n! I see you l nice. It need to char	TON OF I marks) with the n because have a new br rge it frequence	nost ap e, l phone. other ga	Propriate we but, the, ave it to me _ very beau the battery ke	my, tiful.	e box. (5 marks) me) my birthda fat.	y.
SECTION A: TASK 1 GRA I. Complete the complete of the complete	EVALUAT AMMAR (10 he dialogue it,. is, n! I see you l nice. It need to char	TON OF I marks) with the n because have a new br rge it frequence	nost ap e, l phone. other ga	Propriate we but, the, ave it to me _ very beau the battery ke	my, tiful.	e box. (5 marks) me) my birthda fat.	y.
SECTION A: TASK 1 GRA I. Complete the complete of the complete	EVALUAT AMMAR (10 he dialogue it,. is, n! I see you l nice. It need to char nink I need to	TON OF I marks) with the re because have a new br rge it frequence	nost ap e, l phone. other ga	propriate we but, the, ave it to me _ very beautiful the battery kery kery kery kery kery kery kery k	my, tiful. teeps getting	e box. (5 marks) me) my birthda fat.	
SECTION A: TASK 1 GRA I. Complete the (For, does, Mike: Hi John John: Yes Mike: That's r John: Yes, Mike: So you John: Yes. I the II. Use the con	EVALUAT AMMAR (10 he dialogue it, is, n! I see you h nice. It need to char nink I need to	TON OF I marks) with the r because have a new br rge it frequence of the work	nost ap e, l phone other ga ently?	propriate we but, the, ave it to me wery beauthe battery kerackets to co	my, tiful. teeps getting batte	e box. (5 marks) me) my birthda fat.	;)
SECTION A: TASK 1 GRA I. Complete the (For, does, Mike: Hi John John: Yes Mike: That's r John: Yes, Mike: So you John: Yes. I the II. Use the con	TEVALUAT AMMAR (16 he dialogue it,. is, i! I see you l nice. It need to char hink I need to	TON OF I marks) with the re because have a new br rge it frequence of the work an interesti	nost ap e, l phone other ga ently? ds in br	propriate we but, the, ave it to me very beauthe battery kerackets to congn of frames	tiful. teeps getting batte mplete each from the inte	e box. (5 marks) me) my birthda fat. ery. sentence. (3 marks) ernet last week. (to de	;)

III. Transform the following as instructed in the brackets. (2 marks)
1. Atabe gave Suzi a phone on her birthday. (active voice)
2. "If you study hard at school, you will have good grades," our teacher told us. (Change to indirect speech)
TASK II : VOCABULARY (10 Marks)
I. Complete the sentences with the correct answer from the bracket. There are more words than you need. Use each word ONLY once. (5 marks)
(Society, company, network, expensive, smart, fake, cheap, experiences, experiments, internet, modern, technology.)
1. A smart phone is much more than an ordinary phone.
2. The mobile phone has sponsored a lot of cultural and sport events throughout the country.
3. People in some parts of the world still find it difficult to connect to the because of poor
4. Scientists carryout in the laboratory.
5 has equally favour the textile industry with new machines.
II. Fill in the blanks with the most appropriate words of your choice. (3 marks)
Canal 2, CRTV, and Equinox are renowned television in Cameroon.
2. My best television is 'TAMTAM WEEKEND' shown on CRTV every Sunday.
3. He installed a in his phone so that he could trace his way through the forest.
III. Choose the best option from the box to complete each sentence. (2 marks)
1. Because of the lockdown, I although I go to the office once a

work from home. (Password, WhatsApp, web)

SECTION B: EVALUATION OF CO?PETENCE

TASK 1; READING AND COMPREHENSION (10 marks)

Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions that follow.

Who needs Science and Technology?

Stop for a moment and think what has science done for you? Can you wake up in the morning if you don't have an alarm clock / if you didn't have a phone? Would you be able to keep in touch with your friends easily? And what about the programs on the radio and on TV? Would you be able to stay informed and entertained if you didn't have them? What about those antibiotics that you took last time you were ill? Would you have recovered if you had not taken them? The truth is that science and technology affect us all in the modern world.

Science has changed what we eat and the way we eat. Scientists have developed new varieties of corn, wheats and rice as well as new fertilizers and pesticides. These have increased the amount of food we can grow and have changed the way we grow food. This has also made some food less healthy than the food produced by old fashioned farming ways.

Science has changed health care. Most children in the world are now vaccinated against diseases like polio and small pox, so they do not get the diseases. Modern antibiotics can cure diseases that used to be life-threatening and dangerous. If we did not use antibiotics, many people would die from simple wounds.

- The modern world relies on electricity. As long as we have electricity, we are able to use all the modern equipment that has been invented to make our homes more comfortable and industries more productive. There are many things we cannot do unless we have electricity. We can't use a fridge for example if there is no electricity.
- And finally, science and technology has made us more active citizens. We are more informed, we can -make better decisions as consumers and voters, and we are more aware of the problems facing the places we live in. As long as we have better access to information, we will be able to continue to find solutions to problems that affects our environments

1. How has so	cience changed health care? (2 marks)
<u> </u>	
•	
	•
•	
	·
2. Show two v	ways in which science and technology has changed our eating habits. (2 marks)
•	·
-	
3. Explain two v	ways in which electricity has made our lives more comfortable. (2 marks)
·	
	·
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
4. Does science	and technology affect us all in the modern world? How? (2 marks)
•	
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
5. What is your	opinion on science and technology? (2 marks)
o. What is your	opinion on selence and technology. (2 marks)
• .	
	MPOSITION WRITING (10 Marks)
-	of 200 - 250 words, on any one of the following topics.
	ng FRENCH language in your work.
•	nality is a cause for concern and something needs to be done. In your work using the
following guide	·
	understand by cyber criminality.
~	ain four examples of cyber criminality.
- Explain three t	things that should be done to fight against cyber criminality.
2. Modern tech	nology has made the world a global village. The fruit of which is the internet. In ar

- - State three advantages of the internet to a student.
 - State three importance of the internet to the workers of your community.
 - State three disadvantages of the internet.

article for your community newspaper:Say what you understand by the internet.

3. Write a convincing letter to your friend who always go to do his work using internet net work in social medias. Use the following guide lines. Define social media and give the examples of it						
-Define social media and give the examples of it						
-State the benefits and the inconveniences of using social media						
- advise him or her on the danger or the risk of using Internet. In your work,						
•						
·						
•						
<u> </u>						
·						

				and residential action specially are the	
					•
		-		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
	<u></u>				
					
	<u> </u>				
•	· ·		•		
	•				
	•				
, .	•		*		
			* 4		
	•	•			
•		•			
	· ,				. •
	•				
	•				

4

...